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HOW ARE YOU SHARING THE
GOSPEL THISCHRISTMAS?

Christmas is just around the corner, and we are so excited to go back into
our communities with the Gospel! We will be teaching the Backwards
Birthday to explain that Christmas is Christ's birthday.

Can you join us this year as we share the hope of Christmas with others?
Christmas Party Clubs will be Saturdays Nov. 29, Dec. 6, and Dec. 13.

For more information, please contact us at
centralcoast@cefnorcal.org
OR
call/text 831-975-6553.


https://www.facebook.com/cefnorcalcentralcoast?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW_2ld5ohnwoDCrIoHuFSPAVjQubQKpE22DlVnh2WAwjHcdDj5tPxZiPA9bOmOnm0p7wLKEezSk-NljELX0BI0dciifgFHJkkW8n4CgCTAMcxxwVt6rxaiwU1w1R1zd5Axd0SCkqnKHwy4b_fD4Xbqz&__tn__=-UC*F
https://www.facebook.com/photo?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW_2ld5ohnwoDCrIoHuFSPAVjQubQKpE22DlVnh2WAwjHcdDj5tPxZiPA9bOmOnm0p7wLKEezSk-NljELX0BI0dciifgFHJkkW8n4CgCTAMcxxwVt6rxaiwU1w1R1zd5Axd0SCkqnKHwy4b_fD4Xbqz&__tn__=%2CO*F#?gdk

